Greeting Members

June is almost over where has the month gone. I guess time fly's when your having fun. Sure has been a wet month so far. Help's water the course making the grass grow pretty and green. But sure is making it hard on US Lawns crew trying to keep up with the mowing.

Membership has come up to 91 members now. Would like to see Greens Oaks get over a 100 member's by the end of July. If you have a friend, neighbor, someone you work with, go to church with or someone you know plays golf invite them out to play and join our club. New members this month Chess Moore, Gene Holcomb, Paul Sansing, Mert Campbell and Richard and Katy Byrd, Chris Bailey, John Kornahrens, Nathaniel Volk and Dan Alotta. Welcome to Green Oaks.

Speaking of our club, your idea's or suggestion's is welcome and a valuable asset to the club. So please if you have any idea's, suggestion's or have an issue with the club, an employee. Please call the Pro Shop and get Bobby to add your name to the meeting agenda and come before the board. Doing it this way will we get all the fact's, instead of calling me, a board member, Bobby or someone in pro shop who may or may not remember all the fact's.

The 3 person tournament was this last weekend and the winner's. Championship Flight First place Matthes, Hollis, Larkin jr with a score of 127, second place Vasser, Barger, Persechino – 128, and a tie for third at 132, Brooks, Beard, Spink & Shoemake, Egger, Studdard. First flight was won by the team of Beatty, Thompson, Faulkner score of 137, second place with a a score of 138 Spalding, Spalding, Spalding and third place Pollard, Pollard, Conner with score of 142. Congratulations to all the winner's and thanks to everyone who played in the tournament.

There will be a 3-person scramble July 7&8. So get a team together and come play in the tournament.

Have a Happy and Save Fourth of July

Hope to see you out at the club playing golf.

Mike Spalding

Mile Spal

President of The Board Directors